HB 1801 -- DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
SPONSOR: Miller

Currently, several Department of Natural Resources fees expire
December 31, 2018. This bill extends, until December 31, 2024, the
expiration of the hazardous waste generator permits, land
reclamation permits, and water pollution control permits. The bill
also repeals the expired provisions requiring a comprehensive
review, with stakeholders, of the water pollution control permits
structure.



